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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Senate

Message:
Improved Redistricting Based on 2020
Census Data

-Our map provides a balanced
population between the districts
that meet the ideal recommended
population for senate districts
according to the 2020 census data.
- The proposed districts would link
communities of interest in sharing
representation in the Texas senate
by having a "northern/ panhandle"
district that includes major
agriculture industry, multiple
institutions of higher education,
major municipalities connected with
interstate highways (Lubbock/
Amarillo), and highways
infrastructure that would provide
general ease of access for the
district.
- The proposed south/ Permian Basin
centered district would link 
similar major municipalities
including Odessa, Midland, San
Angelo, and Abilene, constitute a
major energy industry centered
district, contains highway
infrastructure that would provide
ease of access to the contagious
district, and overall has a greater 
geographical design and better links
communities of interest.



Thank You & Best Regard,
Jana Smith
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